VARSITY
Cheerleading

With a new coach, hectic practice
schedule, and the state competition on the
line, the 2011 cheerleading season began
with much anticipation and excitement.

The team had the opportunity to go to
Presbyterian College and Lander over the
summer to prepare for the season ahead.

The girls made many memories over the

season, the most memorable of them all was
cheering the team on to state!

The 2011 Varsity Cheerleading squad performs their last half time of the season together at the State
Championship game at Benedict College in Columbia, SC.
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